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The City of Onalaska is starting its fundraising for the 2018 Fourth of 
July Annual Fireworks Show. Area businesses are being asked again to 
contribute to this exciting event for the enjoyment of our community and 
surrounding area residents.  We have set a fundraising goal of $12,000 
and would like to reach this goal as soon as possible.  
 
The Fireworks show has always been sponsored by donations. The 
money used to host the event comes from donations from individuals, 
organizations and businesses.  All donations are tax deductible. 
 
We are asking everyone in our community to help us fundraise for this 
event. When you support the fireworks fund, you are supporting an event 
that honors the sacrifices veterans have made; the freedom enjoyed by all 
Americans and the pride shared among our citizens that ensures our 
community spirit remains strong. 
 
If you would like to help, please make your checks out to: 
City of Onalaska – Fireworks Committee 
P. O. Box 880 
Onalaska, Texas  77360 
Or you may also drop off donations at City Hall 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gariee Brown 
Fireworks Committee, Chairman 


